FIntegraFirst Union

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

Summer 2022

Congratulations Scholarship Winners of 2022!

We are pleased to announce these three very deserving winners: Alyssa Verba, Malorie Baumler, and Lilly Grinsteiner. Each winner will receive a \$1000 scholarship! This scholarship is awarded based on educational achievement and citizenship potential.

Alyssa Verba Malorie Baumler Lilly Grinsteiner







Mark your Calender

- Mon, July 4th: Closed
- **7/15/22 7/16/22:** We will be at the Menominee County Fair!
- 8/03/22: Weiner Wed. at the Menominee Branch (details below.)
- 8/20/22: We will be at the UP State Fair!
- **9/05/22 Labor Day:** Closed
- 9/17/22: Superhero September 1 mile fun run in Menominee.

 Details will be announced on a later date on our website & Facebook page!



We are hosting Wiener Wednesday on August 3rd with Cat Country and serving 100 free hot dogs from 12pm-1pm at our Menominee Branch. There will be a bucket raffle with all proceeds going to CASA. Can't make it that day? Members can stop in the Menominee branch from 8/1-8/5 and buy tickets for the raffle. Winners will be contacted the following week.



Member Only Deals

Enjoy Exclusive Savings Every Day



Get more from your credit union membership at LoveMyCreditUnion.org





et appy





On Membership Appreciation Day we had a drawing at each branch for a fire pit.
Congratulations to these winners!

Rov!





We've been made aware of fraudulent mortgage loan letters being mailed to individuals pretending to be from Integra First. The letters are marked "Final Notice" and appear to include loan information. It states that it is very urgent to call the number listed which is not our number. Please do not provide information to fraudsters. There are numerous ways that fraudsters try to scam people including by mail and phone calls requesting confidential information. Again, it's very important to not provide confidential information to scammers. Additionally, never give out your login credentials for your financial accounts. If you are uncertain about whether a letter or phone call is from us please contact our credit union directly. We will be happy to verify whether something was a legitimate letter or request.

YOU COULD WIN \$100

Take our Member Experience Survey!

After visiting or calling us, take the survey on our website and include your name, email, and phone number to be entered for a chance to win \$100.

Go to:

- www.integrafirstfcu.com
- → About Us
- Member Experience Survey



Surveys can be submitted for a chance to win from 7/1/2022 - 12/31/2022. There will be one (1) \$100 winner per quarter (quarters run 7/1/2022-9/30/2022 and 10/1/2022-12/31/2022). The winner will be notified within 2 weeks following end of each quarter. Chance of winning depends on the number of entries. Must include name and contact information on the survey to be entered. Visit https://www.integrafirstfcu.com/about-us/member-experience-survey to take the survey.